
 

 
 

 

 
Position  Name  Contact  

President  David Thornton  251-458-2775 

VP/ Speakers  Craig Hall  251-533-2727 

Treasurer John Erwin  251-234-1458 

Membership  Robert Thornton  251-232-1904 

Awards  Robert Thornton  251-232-1904 

Donations  Joey Gates  251-209-1220 

Food Adviser  Romie Perez  251-259-2357 

Logo Items  OPEN - 

Newsletter  Alex Beebe  251-423-0551 

Statistics Robert Thornton  251-232-1904 

Weighmaster  Pat Hughes  251-422-6992 



Greetings folks,  
 

Folks, we are now past the halfway point for our 2021 ACFA 
year, and things are really 'heating up'. Not just the weath-
er, but the competition on several levels has just been get-
ting better. Participation in the tournaments is good, as is 
that of our BFC and CPR contests, for Juniors and Adults. 
Several records have been broken already this year, and 
several more have been established. Keep it up!  

Still, there is PLENTY of room in several categories, and one 
of those is Gafftopsail catfish - a fine gamefish (plentiful in 
the bay), which is featured in our July tournament.  

Our tournament again coincides with the Roy Martin Young Anglers Tourna-
ment , and also the 1st Annual Boaty Campbell Memorial Fishing Rodeo . Rep-
resentatives of both contests will be at our July meeting. Please support their 
causes, and continue to support our club in efforts to provide family -oriented 
fishing fun!  
 

David Thornton - ACFA President  

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 The ACFA was excited to host Craig 
Newton from the Alabama Department of 
Conservation and Natural Resources 
(ADCNR) to discuss recent developments 
with flounder stocking and fisheries in Ala-
bama coastal waters. Weõve all noticed a 
decline in flounder fishing over the past 
decade, so it was refreshing to see the 
work that is being done to address this im-
portant issue.  

 Craig began by giving a brief overview of the numerous flounder research projects 
taking place in our waters including stocking enhancements at the Claude Peteet Mari-
culture Center, constant assessments of fish stocks, studies investigating the relationships 
between flounder production and climate/habitat changes, and flounder tagging pro-
jects. Results from these projects suggest in part that changes in climate and hydrology, 
especially related to shorter winter durations and lower discharges, produce less flounder. 
The flounder that are most commonly caught come from estuarine waters or are transi-
ents from outside of Mobile Bay. Hydrophone tagging efforts suggest that around 30 % of 
our flounder leave Mobile Bay each year to migrate elsewhere.  

 While the hydrology and climate conditions that affect Mobile Bay are largely out-
side of our control, Craig had good news about the success of the Claude Peteet Maricul-
ture Centerõs flounder breeding and stocking efforts. 12,000 cultured flounder were re-
leased to Alabama waters in 2020, and we expect to see that number grow to 35,000 this 
year in 2021. Craig hopes that we can reach 70,000 -100,000 flounder from the Mariculture 
Center released each year in the near future. Many of you provided the brood stock for 
the Mariculture Center by bringing in live flounder to ACFA tournaments in 2018 and 2019. 
We applaud these efforts to help restore our flounder fishing, and thank Craig for sharing 
this exciting work to our club!  


